## Chi Yun School

## 2023-2024

Re: Parental Consent to disclose student's medical data in response to the additional support grant for students with Medical Complexity

1st September 2023

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The Education Bureau (EDB) has launched the captioned grant to enhance the support for day students and boarders with medical complexity (MC). The Hospital Authority (HA)/ Department of Health (DH) will also provide updated medical information and support to the students' concerned. Thus, we are seeking your consent for nurses of HA/DH to observe your child's medical condition, and to disclose the information to EDB for further assessment.

For application, please return the completed consent's form by 15<sup>th</sup> September 2023. If you have any enquiry, please contact Mr. Li at 2386 2010.

Yours faithfully,

Liu Hang Lam

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School

## Reply Slip for Announcement P003E

Dear Principal,

I acknowledge the receipt of the information concerning the "Additional Support Grant for Enhancing the support for students with Medical Complexity in Aided Special School" Schemes, and I \*agree /do not agree to allow the nurses of HA/DH to observe my child's medical condition and to disclose the information to EDB and Chi Yun School for further assessment.

Name of Student:	 Signature of Parent:	
Class:	 Date:	

(\*Please delete the inappropriate item.)